
 

Submission to Parliamentary Inquiry 

 
To: Parliamentary Inquiry on Strata Titled Insurance 

From: Maureen Schmitzer 

Location of Property:  

Number of Units: 12 

Comments: Financial hardship has been caused because of the high cost of 

insurance.  Body corporate fees have escallated up because insurance 

has gone up by 180%. I am a single woman, living alone, and working 

on a subcontract basis.   It is now costing me $150 a week to live in 

my own unit with the cost of the body corporate, insurance and rates.   
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